

John Clifford School Nether Street Beeston Nottingham NG9 2AT

Telephone: 0115 9258057

Email: office@johnclifford.school Headteacher: Janine Waring

For the attention of parents of Y6 children

Year 6 SATS Parent and Carers Meeting - Tuesday 25th March 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will probably know, Year 6 SATs assessments take place from Monday, 12th May 2025 to Thursday, 15th May 2025. These national assessments are taken by all Year 6 children across England at the end of Key Stage 2.

We will be holding a meeting on **Tuesday**, **25**th **March 2025** at **3.30pm** to give you further information about these tests, how they will be carried out and what additional support is available to help your child. The information will be made available on the website after the event if you are unable to attend.

We look forward to seeing you,

Yours

Miss Joynes and Mr Holmes

Year 6 Team

